



Latest News from the Headteacher		23 April 2021
Headteacher: Mrs J Marsden	Friday 23 April 2021	
Tel: 01964 562422	2020/21 Ë Summer Term	
E-mail: admin.ris@ebor.academy	Twitter: @ristonschool	
Website: riston.ebor.academy	Parenthub: @RistonPA	

# Message from Mrs Marsden

It has been wonderful to see the children back in school and focused on their learning. All parents should have received a curriculum overview to provide more information about your child's learning this term. An invaluable way to help your child's progress, is simply to give your child lots of opportunities to discuss their learning with you at home. This week teachers have held pupil progress meetings with parents, I do hope that these have been constructive and reassuring. If you have any concerns or queries regarding any aspect of your child's learning then please do not hesitate to speak with the class teacher in the first instance.

### **Christian Values**

Our Christian Value this term is: Service. We will be thinking about how we can put others before ourselves and explore examples in our learning. Children will also explore examples in our community such as key workers, those in the NHS and The Duke of Edinburgh who have dedicated their lives to serving others.

#### STAFF TRAINING DAY

The next school training day is Friday 30 April when the school will be closed to children.

# COVID-19 UPDATES- FAMILY TESTING

As you are aware, staff in school have been conducting twice weekly lateral flow testing. The Government has recently ammounced that these rapid tesing kits are now available to adults from a variety of sources. The East Riding have 7 collection points and test packs can be ordered for adults from: <a href="https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests">https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests</a>

# **EBOR POETRY COMPETITION BOOKS**

We are pleased to be able to advise that copies of our SRHWU\ERRN FRPSULVLQJuZLQC poems inour Ebor schools poetry competition, are now available to buy online. Priced at £5 including postage, all proceeds go to the vital work carried out by children's charity the NSPCC. Here's the Link: <a href="https://bit.ly/3dsRMxs">https://bit.ly/3dsRMxs</a> - note, while it says 'Tickets' on the website, this is actually to make a purchase of the book.

## **Parent Governor Appointed**

We are delighted to announce that our vacancy for a parent governor has been filled and Stacey Ward has now joined the school Governing Body. Stacey joins us with a plethora of school based knowledge and we are looking forward to working with her. I am sure you will join me in wishing her every success in this important role.

#### **IMPORTANT**

After the May half term break, Parent Hub will be our prefered option of sending communication to parents, please ensure you sign up so that you do not miss any information that is sent out.

Please refer to the PDF attached to this email for full details of how to access the app and if you do have any issues please email Mrs Rodgers at

admin.ris@ebor.academy